EDUCATION SCOTLAND  	Curriculum Improvement Cycle Webinars


Early work has started on the Curriculum Improvement Cycle, a systematic review of the Scottish curriculum to ensure it remains up to date and relevant for children and young people. Education Scotland are hosting three information webinars to find out more on 27 January, 5 and 13 February. 

The first webinar is an introduction to the Curriculum Improvement Cycle. Join Education Scotland to hear more about the story so far including the background of the Curriculum Improvement Cycle, why and how it was developed, where we are now and the vision for an evolved curriculum to support Scotland’s children and young people: Monday 27 January at 4 p.m. An introduction to the Curriculum Improvement Cycle

In November 2024, Education Scotland published the first in a series of discussion papers called ‘Background and A Case For Change: Findings from the Pilot Curriculum Reviews 2023/24.’ The second webinar in the series will unpack this paper which explains why the work is taking place, the findings of the pilot curriculum reviews and how they will help shape our direction going forward. 5 February at 4 p.m. The Curriculum Improvement Cycle – the background and case for change

In December 2024 a second discussion paper was published called ‘Towards an Evolved Technical Framework.’ Sign up for the third webinar to learn more about this paper which draws on the findings from the pilot curriculum reviews and other evidence to explain the options to evolve the Technical Framework. This will take place on Thursday 13 February at 4 p.m. The Curriculum Improvement Cycle - Towards an evolved technical framework

